
 

Come Celebrate St. Patrick's Eve  
and  

UW Computer Science & Engineering 
 

at the home of 
 

ROB SHORT      EMER DOOLEY 
 

on 
 

Tuesday, March 16, 2004 
7:00 - 9:00 pm 

 
1449 Evergreen Point Road 

Medina, WA 
 

Irish food and drink! 
 

CSE faculty Ed Lazowska, Hank Levy, and David Notkin 
will talk about the impact of the new Allen Center on the 

people of CSE, and the importance of support for those  
who make the Center come alive – its students and faculty! 

 
RSVP by March 5th to Helen Au at 206.685.0883 or helena@engr.washington.edu 

(directions to Rob and Emer's home enclosed) 

mailto:helena@engr.washington.edu

